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Subject: Objection to application 2022/0419T 
Importance: High 
 
Sent on behalf of Alison Goldfrap and Peter Culley  
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
We are writing to make an objection to application 2022/0419T. We are 
extremely disappointed and shocked that anyone in their right mind would 
consider removing these beautiful trees. Given the little amount of nature 
found in a city environment such as London it’s immoral to take this away from 
the community.  
 
We truly feel that there must be an alternative solution to save these trees, 
such as engineering and selective pruning to the canopy and roots under the 
direction of a qualified arboriculturist. The trees are an important part of this 
environment and certainly should not to be unnecessarily removed as an easy 
and thoughtless solution.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Alison Goldfrap & Peter Culley  
 
07476 377722 
 
 
Jodie Diamond  
PA to Alison Goldfrap  
 


